Hinchinbrook Public School
‘Learning Together’

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 6 Leadership Program — Wednesday 26 February 2020

On Wednesday 26 February 2020, year 6 students will be attending Wooglemai Environmental Education Centre for
the day. Wooglemai is situated at Oakdale, about 20 minutes from Camden. On the day, our students will be involved
in a number of activities coordinated by the Centre staff designed to develop leadership initiative, cooperative learning,
collegiality and group decision-making. You may like to view the Wooglemai website at: www.wooglemaieec.com.au

The children will need to wear casual clothes, appropriate for bushwalking and games (no singlets). This includes closed

in shoes (no thongs or sandals) and a hat. Students are required to bring their own recess, munch‘n’crunch, lunch and
drink.

There is no cost for the day, as the school and P & C are covering bus fares and Wooglemai entry.

As this is a full day, we will need to leave school early and will be arriving back late. Students will need to be at the

school by 8:30am as the bus is leaving at 8:45am. We will return to school at 3:00pm. Please arrange to meet your child
at school at this time on our return.

Mrs Addesso and Ms Craft will be attending on the day with the students.

Please ensure asthma medication is supplied where necessary. All other medication needs to be placed in an envelope
with your child's name and dosage on the front. This must be given to your child's teacher before we leave.

Please complete both the attached permission slip and Wooglemai Risk Acknowledgement form and return them to
school by Monday 17 February 2020.

No money is required.

Mrs Karen de Falco Mrs Tribbia, Ms Craft, Mrs Addesso and Mr Vitnell

Principal Year 6 Teachers
7 February 2020

Year 6 Leadership Program-Wednesday 26 February 2020

| give my child of class

permission to attend the Student Leadership Day at Wooglemai (Oakdale) on Wednesday 26 February 2020. |
understand that travel will be by seat belted coach, leaving at 8:30am and returning by 3:00pm. | understand that my
child will wear casual clothing appropriate for bushwalking and he/she will need to bring recess, lunch and a
drink. There is no cost for the day. | understand that my child will not be invited to attend this excursion should
his/her behaviour at school be causing concern.

Please be aware of the following medical conditions for my child:

Signed (Parent/Guardian) Date:

Emergency Contact Number

Hinchinbrook Drive, HINCHINBROOK, NSW, 2148
E hinchinbro-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au | P 02 9826 7855 | F 02 2826 7894
W www . hinchinbro-p.schools.nsw.edu.au



Hinchinbrook Public School
‘Learning Together’

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 6 Leadership Program - Tuesday 25 February 2020

On Tuesday 25 February 2020, year 6 students will be attending Wooglemai Environmental Education Centre for the
day. Wooglemai is situated at Oakdale, about 20 minutes from Camden. On the day, our students will be involved in a
number of activities coordinated by the Centre staff designed to develop leadership initiative, cooperative learning,
collegiality and group decision-making. You may like to view the Wooglemai website at: www.wooglemaieec.com.au

The children will need to wear casual clothes, appropriate for bushwalking and games (no singlets). This includes closed

in shoes (no thongs or sandals) and a hat. Students are required to bring their own recess, munch'n’crunch, lunch and
drink.

There is no cost for the day, as the school and P & C are covering bus fares and Wooglemai entry.

As this is a full day, we will need to leave school early and will be arriving back late. Students will need to be at the

school by 8:30am as the bus is leaving at 8:45am. We will return to school at 3:00pm. Please arrange to meet your child
at school at this time on our return.

Mrs Tribbia and Mr Vitnell will be attending on the day with the students.

Please ensure asthma medication is supplied where necessary. All other medication needs to be placed in an envelope
with your child's name and dosage on the front. This must be given to your child's teacher before we leave.

Please complete both the attached permission slip and Wooglemai Risk Acknowledgement form and return them to
school by Monday 17 February 2020.

No money is required.

Mrs Karen de Falco Mrs Tribbia, Ms Craft, Mrs Addesso and Mr Vitnell

Principal Year 6 Teachers
7 February 2020

Year 6 Leadership Program-Tuesday 25 February 2020

| give my child of class
permission to attend the Student Leadership Day at Wooglemai (Oakdale) on Tuesday 25 February 2020. | understand
that travel will be by seat belted coach, leaving at 8:30am and returning by 3:00pm. | understand that my child will

wear casual clothing appropriate for bushwalking and he/she will need to bring recess, lunch and a drink. There

is no cost for the day. | understand that my child will not be invited to attend this excursion should his/her
behaviour at school be causing concern.

Please be aware of the following medical conditions for my child:

Signed (Parent/Guardian) Date:

Emergency Contact Number

Hinchinbrook Drive, HINCHINBROOK, NSW, 2168
E hinchinbro-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au | P 02 9826 7855 | F 02 2826 7894
W www . hinchinbro-p.schools.nsw.edu.au



